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Church Office Hours:
Monday - Thursday

9am - 4pm
Friday  

9am - 2pm

Attendance & Giving -  
May 18, 2025

Morning Worship                                           

	 In Person - 10:30                    160  		

	 Online - households               25

2025 General Budget	 $1,001,514.00

Received thru 3/31/25 	 $151,861.00

Expenses thru 3/31/25 	 $159,249.00

Online Giving: hibbenumc.org/giveScan the QR code with your 
smart phone to find all the links 

from this bulletin.

Praise & Prayer Request

 If you have a prayer request or are interested in joining the prayer 
team, please contact the church office.

All are welcome!

Craig Rhyne
Frankie Collins
Betty Staples
Guerry Taylor

Sandie Griffith
Esther Burlison

Alan Sparks



Sixth Sunday of Easter      

 May 25, 2025

Prelude	 Jesús Toro

Gathering and Welcome	 Rev. Kathy Hudson

You are encouraged to sign the Pew Register, pass it to all seated in your row; and 

then, pass it back for review. If you are visiting, we would like to send you a card, 

text or email.  It would be a pleasure to know you!

*Call to Worship	 Rev. Kathy

Listen to the voice that shouts: God’s dwelling is with us now. 
In work and in play, God makes a home with us.  

In sorrow and celebration, God makes a home with us. 
Lift your voices in praise for this good news: 

 God’s dwelling is with us now!

*Hymn	 UMH 144

This is My Father’s World

*Opening Prayer	 Rev. Kathy

Reading from Acts of the Apostles		  Rev. Kathy

Acts 16:9-15 CEB

Prayers of the People	 Rev. Katie Brock Lesh

& The Lord’s Prayer	

Call to Tithes and Offerings	 Rev. Kathy

Offertory	 G.F. Handel

Sonata Mvt. 1 

Kenneth Bader, Oboe

*Doxology	 UMH 94 

Children’s Moment	 Rev. Kathy

*Hymn	 TFWS 2193

Lord, Listen to Your Children Praying

*Gospel Reading	 Rev. Katie

John 14:23-29 CEB

The Word of God for the People of God. Thanks be to God!

Anthem	 S. Paul

Breath of Peace

Chancel Choir and Kenneth Bader, Oboe

Sermon	 Rev. Kathy

A Different Kind of Peace

*Sending Hymn	 UMH 77

How Great Thou Art

vs 1,3 & 4

*Benediction

*Postlude	 Jesús Toro

Today’s altar flowers are given to the Glory of God and in Honor of 
their 71st Wedding anniversary, by Bob and Joan Barton.

VBS Volunteers Needed
Please join us for Camp Firelight! June 23-26 

Adult and youth volunteers are needed to help direct the over 70 
children that we have registered for VBS.  

Please contact Amanda Moore if you are available! 

Sunshine Singers
As our season with the Sunshine Singers comes to a close, we 

want to extend a heartfelt thank you to all the children, youth, and 
families who participated this year. 

Your energy, dedication, and joy have made this season a 
meaningful and musical success. We are so grateful for the time 

and effort you’ve shared. During Children’s Church, we will begin 
learning music for this year’s Vacation Bible School. We’re looking 
forward to another fun and faith-filled season of singing together.

Travel With Friends to Turkey!
There will be an informational meeting for persons interested in 
an exciting trip to explore the The Seven Churches of Revelation. 

The meeting will be on Tuesday, May 27th at 7 pm in the Sanctuary 
convened by Rev. Mike Bruce of the SC Conference of the UMC. 

Don’t miss this once in a lifetime opportunity! 


